Greenville Spinners Board of Directors Meeting November 11, 2012

In attendance: Steve Baker, Samantha Smith, Ken Dresher, Karen Bailey, Jamie France, Leslie, Coffey, Danielle Gori, Frank Manbach, Steve Yetman, and George Furr

Steve announced a strategic planning meeting for Sunday January 13th, 5pm to 8 pm. Eleanor Dunlap will facilitate.

Steve led a discussion on the club's finances and how to raise extra money. Does the club need to give money to the Safety Foundation in addition to their own fundraising? Review our financial statements to see where our dollars are going and that the money and time are spent for the benefit of the club.

Put together an SCTAC committee to identify issues of concern and organize the "C Rides". We are facing important image and public relations issues in these areas.

George: Out last general club meeting of the year would be Tuesday Nov. 13th at the Hughes Main Library with Amy Johnson of the PCC as keynote speaker.

Frank: Attended the Georgia-lina Bike Summit in Augusta, GA.

Steve Yetman: Final 50 is scheduled for Sat. Dec. 29th.

Danielle: Current membership is 767.

Leslie: Many website issues need to be cleaned up. Some information dates back to 2009.

Sam: Current website provider is costing club a lot of money and is not user-friendly. Each time a members joins or renews there is a fee involved. Suggests we have a static website and use a separate service for handling memberships and renewals. Look into Bookevents.com, for example. Update the Yahoo groups page as well.

Jamie: Race Team meeting. Tighten down on who has and can get a

Spinner Racing Team Jersey/kit. Should not be available to whole membership. Several new race team members. Need to know what teams race under the Spinners umbrella?

Karen Bailey: Will work on SCTAC issues and is considering taking Sam's position as Treasurer.

Ken: Leaf Tour in October very successful. 220 riders without any safety issues.

Sam: The Board holiday dinner will be at Soby's on Dec. 7th at 6pm. So far there 22 reservations. The annual club Holiday party will be at The Edge on Sunday, Dec. 9th. From 6pm to 9pm. Food will be catered this year. The next board meeting will be at her new office space just off the trail.

The 2013 membership seat will be held by Don Hudson. Rides position is still open.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm.